
Attendance initiatives 
 

Well done to Charlie B in Y2 who won two ice skating tickets 
in our prize draw for 100% attendance last week.  
This week is our Early Bird Week where children can be 
entered into a prize draw for a £20 voucher for shoes at 
Deichmann for being at school on time every day. Then 
children with 100% attendance in the last 4 weeks of term will 
be invited to an afternoon disco on the last day of term. 
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Dear families and friends,  
 

I can hardly believe we are in our final few weeks of the school 
year! As you will see from the calendar below, there’s still lots 
going on and still so much left to achieve here in school. 
Please remind children bring a coat to school each day, as 
sunshine in the morning can often turn into showers by break. 

 
 
 
 

 Attendance in 
May 

Attendance since 
September 

FS1 95% 93% 

FS2 96% 94% 

Year 1 95% 93% 

Year 2 95% 96% 

Year 3 95% 93% 

Year 4 96% 96% 

Year 5 93% 94% 

Year 6 96% 95% 

Whole school 95% 95% 

 

Dates for the diary 

Thursday 20th June FS1 trip to William’s Den 

Wednesday 26th June 
KS1 Sports Day – morning 

KS2 Sports day - pm 

Tuesday 2nd July 
Y2 school trip to Street Life 

Museum 

Wednesday 3rd July 
Y1 & 2 Singing at the Albermarle 
Y3 & 4 Tigers Trust Sports Trip 

3rd – 5th July Y6 residential visit to Raywell 

8th – 12th July Y6 Transition to High School Week 

Tuesday 9th July FS2 trip to Bridlington 

Wednesday 10th July Y4 Music Event at Connexin 

Thursday 11th July  FS2 Graduation Ceremony (2pm) 

Thursday 11th July Y6 Prom (5-7pm) 

Thursday 18th July Y6 Talent Show to parents 

Friday 19th July Y6 Leavers assembly to parents 

Friday 19th July Last day of term 

Wednesday 4th 
September 

Children return to school 

 

Website: woodlandprimary.org.uk               Tel: 01482 787000              Email: admin@woodland.het.academy      

Follow us on Facebook to see what we have been up to and keep up to date 
with our latest new at Woodland Primary School. 

Well done, Woodland! 

Term time holidays 
 

Please be aware that children missing school for holidays 
during term time cannot be authorized, except in exceptional 
circumstances. Parents may face a fine from the Local 
Authority if they take their child out of school for a holiday. 
Term dates for this school year and the next can be found on 
our school website: woodlandprimary.org.uk 

 

Well done Years 2 & 4 for  
reaching our target of 96% or above for the year so far! 

 

We are very proud of the how 
hard the children have been 
working in school this term. The 
Year 6 children had a fabulous 
attitude towards their SATs last  

 month, the Year 4 children put up a great effort in their 
Times Table checks over the last two weeks and our Year 1 
children really did themselves proud in the Phonics checks 
last week. Well done everyone! 

It is also a good idea for children to bring a hat 
to school on sunny days to protect them at 
playtimes. Please remember that children should 
bring a water bottle to school every day to help 
keep them hydrated. 


